L. LY 8L, LTD,
ip & -insurance brokers,

UNITED DOMINIONS HOUSE
EASTCHEAP
LONDON, E.C.3.

Your Ref, Classn (8) 10th November, 1954.
Our Ref, NAP/PF :

The Secretary,

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street,

E0003.

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 8th October; 1954,
dealing with your recommendations for certain deck stiffening
of our steamers s.s. "Argolib" and s.s. "Gerontas. With
regard to the s.s. "Gerontas", for which we are the U.K. Managers
the Owners have now advised us they have decided to have the
vessel transferred to the American Bureau of Shipping.

As far as the s.s. "Argolib" is concerned, she 1is
presently loading at Buenos Aires for Antwerp/Hamburg range
where she is expected to arrive in 5-6 weeks time.

The writer will be visiting your office in about a
fortnight's time to further discuss this point with your
Technical Departments and the outcome will be communicated to
the Owners for their decisions, In most probability your
recommendations will be carried out on the ship's return to
this side,

Yours faithfully,
for end on behalf of A, LUSI, LTD,

No A. PITTAS
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